
 

Our regular newsletter with all the latest updates from school 

7th May 2021   

Learning this 

week 
 

In English, following our 

exploration into portal stories, 

we are now concluding by 

inventing our own. We will be 

including expanded noun 

phrases, embedded clauses, 

accurate tenses and up 

levelling our vocabulary using 

synonyms. 

 

In Maths we have been 

continuing with decimals and 

have been comparing and 

ordering numbers to 2 

decimal places. We will be 

using our learnt knowledge to 

solve money problems. 

 

In DT we have started 

investigating pneumatic 

systems with the aim of 

creating our own pneumatic 

moving animal. 

 

 

Year 4 News 

 

Water Bottles 
 

As the weather is 
beginning to warm up, 

please ensure that 
children are bringing 
a water bottle that is 

already filled. 
 

Children will have the 
opportunity at 
lunchtime to refill 
their bottles 
ready for the 
afternoon 
session 

Homework this 

week: 
1. English and Maths home-

work has been set on 

Google Classroom. Please 

see the classroom stream. 

2. Times Table Rockstars (10 

minutes a day) 

3. Daily reading (10-15 

minutes to an adult daily) 

4. Spellings– spelling shed 

P E 
Outdoor PE– Monday 

Indoor PE– Wednesday 

 

We have begun to choreograph our ‘round the world’ dances 

ready for the school competition Next term. 

4S are learning a Bollywood routine. 

4H are learning an American country dance 

4W are amalgamating dances from a variety of countries. 

Try a maths challenge 



How many of these words can you 
spell? 

Year 4  


